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I am happy to write this letter of recommendation for Adrian Bao. I have no doubt that 

Adrian’s attention to detail and problem-solving ability will enable him to succeed in 

whatever career he desires.  

Adrian was a student in my Programming and Problem-Solving class and I frequently 

used his code and test plans as examples for the class to follow. His test plans were 

extremely thorough and beautifully laid out. His code was well organized, easy to read 

and understand, and most importantly, it solved the stated problem and worked 

correctly. I was very pleased to see a student provide such professional quality code and 

test plans.  

In every class I teach I look for the student who just ‘gets it’. I look for that student who I 

would be happy to recommend for a job. Adrian was that student. The organization that 

hires Adrian will be happy they did.  

 

Sincerely,  

David Freitag 

Computer Science Instructor 

Pima Community College 


